March 28, 2016

Dear Mrs. Moon,

Effective the end of my 15-16 teaching contract, I am resigning only from the 7th, extra section, that I was assigned this year. I will remain as a full time teacher.

Sincerely,

Laura Iverson

Laura Iverson

>With this e-mail, I am notifying you of my retirement at the end of the >2016 school year. Thank you for the privilege of working in the DLC >classroom at HHS. It has been a wonderful year- I leave with happy >memories of many years working with terrific students! Sincerely, >Mary Mehling

To whom it may concern,

I am writing to inform you that I will be resigning from my school nurse position. I would like to finish out my current contract if this agreeable with all parties.

Thank you for having me as part of your team. I am proud to have worked for Huron School District, and I appreciate the time and patience you have shown me is helping me find my role in each school I have worked in. I have learned a lot about case management and helping students and their families meet their health care needs. These skills will serve me well in my career path.

Please acknowledge this letter as my official notice of resignation. I will do my best to ensure that all of my projects are completed and ensure a smooth transition. I have been fortunate to have been a part of Huron School District; I truly feel there is something special here! It has been wonderful to work with you all.

Sincerely,

Joanna Bott, RN/BSN

Huron Public School Nurse

Joanna Both RN/BSN

March 29, 2016

Dear Mrs. Moon

Effective the end of my 15-16 teaching contract, I am resigning only from the 7th, extra section, that I was assigned this year. I will remain as a full time teacher.

Sincerely,

Amy Velthoff

March 29, 2016

Mr. Nebelsick,

As requested, I am resigning my extra contract assignment as I understand the assignment is no longer necessary to meet the needs of our students.

Mary Helen Wipf Our Home School Beadle County JDC March 29, 2016

Mr. Nebelsick,

Please accept this letter as my formal resignation from the Huron School District effective at the end of my 15-16 contract, June 30, 2016.

The Huron School District has provided me with a solid education as a student and a platform for outstanding professional growth as a teacher for eight years and administrator for eight more years. The students, staff and community will always hold a special place in the heart of my professional career. This district provides all students with a great education and a variety of opportunities outside of the traditional classroom.

With gratitude,

Demetria C. Moon